Jessie Waldman

From: Jessie Waldman

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 8:40 AM

To: William Buechler; Alex Merritt; Kathryn Kafka
Subject: RE: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - CPA Hearing 10/13/22

Hello Mr. Buechler,
Thank you for your email inquiring upon CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe).

As of today’s Date, Mendocino County Planning and Building Services is not aware of any proposed changes and has not
received a revised project proposal for CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe). Regarding this weeks CPA Hearing for the CDP_2020-
0024 (Boothe) project, Staff will present the project as proposed. Should changes be proposed, continuation would be
appropriate.

Thank you and looking forward,

Jessie Waldman

Planner II

From: William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 5:02 PM

To: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>; Alex Merritt <amerritt@sheppardmullin.com>; Kathryn Kafka
<kkafka@sheppardmullin.com>

Subject: Re: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - CPA Hearing 10/13/22

Hello Ms. Waldman. | trust this email finds you well.

As you are aware, this above-referenced matter was continued from August 25 to October 13th. Several
weeks ago, we received notice from the applicants that they were making changes to the previously submitted
plans. As of this date, we have not received the design changes. Since changes are being made to the design,
is the hearing on October 13" going to be rescheduled to a later date? Please let us know as soon as possible
since the date is rapidly approaching.

Thanks, Bill Buechler

From: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 10:51 AM

To: William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>; Alex Merritt <amerritt@sheppardmullin.com>; Kathryn Kafka
<kkafka@sheppardmullin.com>

Subject: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - CPA Hearing 08/25/2022

To whom it may concern,

CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) is set to be heard on August 25, 2022 at the Coastal Permit Administrator (CPA) Hearing.

Here is the link to the CPA Meeting Agenda, Coastal Permit Administrator | Mendocino County, CA.




Also, this project has been posted to the Office of Planning and Research (OPR) State Clearing House. Please visit:
https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/Search/Advanced
e Type in the SCH# of your project
- I filtering by “Lead Agency”
- Select the correct project
- Only State Agency comments will be available in the “attachments” section. Note: Refer to the bold and
highlighted agencies.

Feel free to contact this office should you have questions and/or comments.
Thank you and looking forward,

Jessie Waldman

Planner II

County of Mendocino - Planning & Building
120 W. Fir Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Office: 707-964-5379

Email: waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org






